
Wrapping up the spring 

This year’s leadership team was incredible! We thanked them with a 
BBQ dinner and time of celebration. Students thanked each other for 
having hard conversations, speaking the truth in love, and growing in 
godliness and humility. It was a rich time of fellowship. 


We are thankful for these leaders who invest their time in helping us 
build a movement that will reach every college athlete with the good 
news of Jesus Christ. The summer is a natural time of transition as some 
will graduate or transfer. Pray for us to have wisdom as we invite new 
leaders for the upcoming school year. 


Pray for Ireland  

We always pray for God to soften students’ hearts to the 
gospel. The Lord is doing that on the Butler Lacrosse team, as 
many girls are eager to grow spiritually! Two girls in Jenny’s 
discipleship group, Julia and Grace, lead a team Bible study. 
One of the first-year girls on the team, named Ireland, started 
joining virtually from a hospital bed after a serious injury. She is 
curious about what it means to follow Jesus. Please pray for 
Ireland to discover the hope that only Jesus can offer and 
that the Holy Spirit opens her heart to Biblical truth.


Summer Plans 
This summer, we’ll be at Ultimate Training Camp in May and then back home to lead a Bible study for Indy 
students in June and July. We’ll also be working on our fundraising to stay fully funded and ready for another 
school year starting in August. Thank you for partnering with us. We can’t do this ongoing work without your 
prayers and support! 
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